
Have you received a
notice from your landlord or the

court about your housing?

OC Housing Justice
Collaborative

Call us at 800-834-5001 
for advice and help. 

Some evictions have begun. Laws are changing quickly. 
Get the latest advice and additional help.*

*Assistance is not guaranteed. OC HJC will provide advice and help to qualifying clients.


